
 

 Issue  5                                                                                                               Friday 4th October 2019 

 
Headteacher: Emma Lote                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Opening Minds, Shaping Futures 

School Photographs 

The school photographer has been today and your 

child will be given your photograph proofs to bring 

home shortly. If you have any questions regarding 

these, please contact the school office. 

The photographer will also return soon to 

photograph children who were absent today.  

Harvest Festival Donations      

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to all our parents who have 

already been kind enough to make harvest 

donations. The assembly itself takes place on 

Wednesday 9th October and starts at 9.15am for 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes and from 

10.00am for Years 3 to 6.  

Please send donations to school with your child in 

support of Black Country Food Bank. 

 

 

The Book Fair Is Coming 

The book fair will be coming to school on Monday 

14th October and will be here until  Friday 18th 

October. There will be books on sale for all age 

ranges.   

The fair will be located in the library and open after 

school every day from 3.30 to 4.00pm . It will also be 

open on parent teacher consultation evenings.  

House Points : Weekly Total Results: 

 

1st -       Summer            2nd -      Winter 

3rd -        Spring                  4th -       Autumn 

 

Parents’ Evening—Reception to Year 6 

Our parents’ evening booking system is now live, if you 

haven’t made an appointment please do so asap by 

following the link in the text message sent yesterday. 

Children’s work will be available to view on the 

evening.  

Nursery Children 

Parents of children in our Nursery setting will receive 

further information soon with dates and information on 

how to book appointments. 

Forthcoming Dates:  
  9.10.19:       Harvest Celebrations  

11.10.19        Book Fair until 18th October 

14.10.19:       Y6 Visit to Blists Hill Victorian Town 

14.10.19        Y2E Castle Building 12.45 to 3.10pm 

15.10.19        Y2B Castle Building 12.45 to 3.10pm 

16.10.19:   Parent/Teacher Consultations 3.30 to 6.00pm 

17.10.19:       Parent/Teacher Consultations  5.00 to 8.00pm 

17/18.10.19: Y6 Bikeability 

17.10.19        Y3 and Y4 Cross Country Competitoion 3.30-4.30pm 

24.10.19:  5M Class Assembly 

Firewood Donations 

Last week the Forest School sent out a plea for 

firewood and we have already received three 

donations. Thank you so much to the following 

parents: Mr. Chapman, Mr. Summers and                     

Mrs. Betterley. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who gave up their time to 

support Macmillan by coming to our coffee morning 

last week.  Macmillan provide emotional, physical 

and financial support for  families dealing with 

cancer. 

 

We are very pleased to announce we 

raised : £238.18 


